
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are a medical student or doctor in training and have serious concerns that might affect 
patient safety or that is about unprofessional behaviour, either clinically or in your clinical teaching, 
you should do one or more of the following:  
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Speak to your peers and see 

if they agree with you that the 

concerns that you have are genuine 

Consult Trust policies 
available on the Trust Intranet  

Speak to the Hospital 

Dean/Deputy Dean  

Speak to your Year 

Lead/Educational or Clinical 

Supervisor/Professional 

Development Tutor 

Contact Student Support on 

01782 734674 or email: 
medicine.support@keele.ac.uk 

Check relevant GMC guidance http://www.gmc-

uk.org/guidance/ethical_guidance/raising_concerns.asp 

If you feel that local advice or help is 

not possible you can also get 

confidential advice via the GMC:  

Email: standards@gmc-uk.org  

or call Standards and Ethics on  

0207 189 5404 

mailto:standards@gmc-uk.org

